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Vale - BARRY BARNES 

13th October 1948 – 4th June 2017 
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Barry Edward Barnes 

 
 Barry joined our Society in 2006. In his quiet, understated way he was always willing 

to contribute to the organisation and running of the Club. Barry would help where he 

was physically able and in fact was appointed to the management committee to 

manage the orchid naming, a very important and complex task which he did with 

dedication and accuracy until his forced retirement at the beginning of 2017.  

Barry commenced the Orchid Council Judging course in 2011 to further advance his 

interest and knowledge in Orchid culture. He was a keen student and successfully 

completed the course and became a fully accredited Orchid judge in 2016. Because of 

his gentle nature Barry was often reticent in giving negative assessments of a particular 

plant, however any opinions he did give were always accurate but considerate of the 

growers feelings. Barry’s passion for growing orchids led to him accumulating a 

collection of high quality plants. He had a particular expertise in producing excellent 

Dendrobium specimens. He was the recipient of many major prizes at regional orchid 

shows, including Champion Orchid of Show. Listed below are his Australian Orchid 

Council awards – a wonderful achievement for such a short time.  

Our thoughts at this time turn to Dianne – and on behalf of all our members offer her 

and her family our sincere condolences.                                    Bob Shield. President 

5479  07.Oct.2016 
AM/AOC 2016 

(QLD) 
Den. Fraser's Elite Dragon 'Maxine' 

5310  07.Nov.2015 
AD/AOC 2015 

(QLD) 
Den. Egret Gold 'Willa' 

5262  09.Sep.2015 
HCC/AOC 2015 

(QLD) 
Den. Fraser's Elite Dragon 'Maxine' 

5162  21.Jan.2015 
AM/AOC 2015 

(QLD) 
Den. Fraser's Spiral Fair 'Debbie' 

4991  09.May.2014 
HCC/AOC 2014 

(QLD) 

Den. Fraser's Rainbow Twister 

'Chantelle' 

4591  30.Aug.2012 
HCC/AOC 2012 

(QLD) 
Rth. Memoria Warren Eggins 'Kymmy' 

http://orchidsaustralia.com.au/index.php/award-display?award=5479
http://orchidsaustralia.com.au/index.php/award-display?award=5310
http://orchidsaustralia.com.au/index.php/award-display?award=5262
http://orchidsaustralia.com.au/index.php/award-display?award=5162
http://orchidsaustralia.com.au/index.php/award-display?award=4991
http://orchidsaustralia.com.au/index.php/award-display?award=4591


 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Meetings are held at 7.30 pm on the third THURSDAY of each month at the Avenell 
Heights Hall, Thabeban Street.  

Visitors and past members are especially welcome to attend. 

Date Claimers 

Sunday 2
nd

 July 2017 9:30am. New and Interested Growers meeting at I & C 

Nielsen’s, 2332 Gin Gin Road. The discussion will be around mixing of 

Chemicals and Fertilizers. Please bring a chair, hat and something for smoko. 

Saturday 8
th

 July 2017.  Annual  Howard bus trip.  – Club details are in the 

notices. This is an excellent trip and is highly recommended for both beginners 

and established members. Please put your name on the sheet if you wish to go. 

 

The Club merchandise is available only to BOSI members not the public. 
 
 

Please phone Bev on 41593291 to arrange a suitable time for you to collect any 
merchandise you require for your Orchid Potting. Bev can bring a small amount of 
merchandise to the monthly meeting, however, if you know there is something you 
would like to buy at the meeting could you PLEASE phone Bev with your 
requirments. This will enable Bev to not have to hire a pantechnian to bring in 
merchandise.   
 
 
 

 

While the Bundaberg Orchid Society Inc. endeavours to ensure reliability and accuracy in 
this Newsletter’s editorial content, responsibility for advice and views expressed is not 

assumed by the Society or the Management Committee.  
 

 Meeting Duty Roster:             June: D Group                                                                    

      July:  A Group                           August:  B Group                    September: C Group 
 

Bulk Booklet Orders and/or Enquires:  Jean Williamson and Tony McGarry, 

Phone# 0448879969      Email: jw.484@bigpond.com 

 

Month: May 

 Raffle winners: 1st Prize: Bill Newton   2nd Prize: Alwyn Heidke 

Lucky Door: Bill Newton   Exhibitors Prize: D.& N. Sorrenson 



New Members 
 
Debbie Ball                                                    Group A 
John and Kathy Meyer                                Group C 
Ann Baker                                                      Group C 
Veronica and Doug Cross                           Group D 
Erica and Ashleigh Condon                        Group A 
Karen Beezley                                               Group B                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Jonathon and Belinda Stormont               Group C 
Judy Budgen                                                 Group D 
 
We extend a welcome all these new members and hope you continue to grow 
in your knowledge of orchids. Please avail yourself of the experience and 
expertise that is within  the club. 
 

NOTICES 
1) Please advise Bev of your potting requirements for the next season, ie bark, 

perlite etc. Bev wishes to order this by end of June to enable supply by potting 
time. 

2) Noosa Orchid Club will be visiting on Saturday 24th June 2017. The morning will 
commence at Heidkes at 10am with morning tea, then on to Hughes and then 
lunch at Shield’s. There will be an opportunity for members to bring plants to 
Bob’s to sell – the visitors have indicated their interest in being able to 
purchase plants and Bob will set up tables to enable this. The day will conclude 
with a visit to Rick Emmerson’s at Moore Park.  Members will be required to 
help with smoko and lunch.                                                    

3) HOWARD BUS TRIP. The trip to Howard will depart from The Bundaberg Bus 
Co depot in Verdant Street at 7:45am. Saturday 8th July 2017. The bus is 
provided by the club – members who go will need to bring a plate for smoko. 
The events at Howard are hosted by the Maryborough Orchid Club. This day is 
an excellent day for both beginners and experienced growers, with guest 
speakers organised by the Host Club. The coach usually arrives back at Verdant 
Street by 5pm. (It can be quite cold at Howard at this time of year). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 

Popular Vote Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Judges Choice 

Rlc.Mem. Gordon Vallance 

R. Dix 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Reserve Champion 

A & B. Heidke 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


